

Term 1 Reception Teacher: Miss Clark

LSAs: Miss Griffiths and Miss

Hirthe







The reception team have really enjoyed getting to know your children at school and during home visits.

Doors will be open at 8:45 everyday, please help your child find their coat peg.

Please ask any questions or queries you have at anytime.

Important dates

Monday 18th
September – All
children in school
full time
Friday 21st October
– End of term 1
Monday 31st
October – Start of
term 2

Reading

Book bag – All children will bring home a book bag in the next few weeks. Once the children begin to learn phonics they have books matched to the sounds they have learnt. These books will be sent home and you are encouraged to listen to your child read it at least 3 times a week.

Sharing books – A sharing book will also be sent home weekly. These books should be read to your children.

Reading record – Your child will also receive a reading record which they will take home everyday in their book bag. Please remember to write in your child's reading record every time they read their school phonic book.

Clothing – Please ensure your child has spare clothes and appropriate footwear such as wellies, rain coats, gloves, hats etc. Please ensure everything is labelled with your child's name.

Enquiry – Our enquiry for term one is 'Who are we?'. We are going to be looking at the range of different learners and staff who make up our reception class, and celebrate the diversity and differences amongst us!

As part of this enquiry, Your child is welcomed to bring in any photos of the people they live with and their families. We would love to see them and share them in class.